
Newsletter May 2025 

Thirteen riders entered the March championship trial at Girsby near 

Darlington, thanks to Mick Mosely and assistants, as Roy Sturgeon continues 

his recovery. We had to re-arrange the quiz and pie night for April 24th; 

contact Brian Smith to order your pie. 

 The 47th Quaker Road Safety Run will be visiting the hills and dales of North 

Yorkshire, with lunch at Reeth on 18th May. Start and finish will be from the 

Baydale Beck Public House Low Coniscliffe, Darlington, and there will be no 

buffet. Entry forms are available on the website or myself please return before 

the event in order to facilitate the organisation.  

Brian Smith is organising rides on the Quaker Social Run start from Manfield on 

Saturday 17th. Other ride outs maybe organised on Thursday and Friday so 

please contact him for details. 

Hurworth Grange Classic vehicle show 11th May. 

 

 


